WTC CARES Act FIPSE Disbursement Report
Section 18004(a)(3)


In addition to CARES Act—HEERF funds for students and the matching institutional funds, Certification and Agreement forms were submitted for the Funds for the Improvement of Post-Secondary Education (FIPSE).  Funds in the amount of $259,285 have been received to cover costs associated with significant changes to the delivery of instruction due to the coronavirus such as expanding remote learning programs, increasing IT capacity to support such programs, training faculty and staff to operate safely and effectively in a remote learning environment now and in the future, and personal protective equipment and disinfecting supplies.
The Western Technology Center Business Office, Financial Aid Office, IT staff and Administration are working together to ensure proper accounting of funds for allowable purposes and in accordance with cash management principles.  To date, Western Technology has expended $29,950.43 for IT-related software and hardware, personal protective equipment/supplies, disinfecting equipment/supplies, and technology to help students/staff change to a distance learning format as necessary.       

This notice is posted within 30 days of receipt of allocation and will be updated every 45 days thereafter or until further guidance is issued.

Date of allocation 8/12/20; 30-day report posted by 9/11/20; next report due 10/26/20.



